
ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS 
 Public Meeting 

September 15, 2021 
 

Meeting Summary 
 
 The Alabama State Board of Medical Examiners met in-person and via videoconference, 
September 15, 2021. 
 
 Access to the public portion of the meeting was provided via in-person attendance or by 
conference call, the number for which was posted at www.albme.gov, and was included on the 
meeting notice posted to the Secretary of State’s website. 
 
 In the public portion of its meeting, the Board considered and/or made a determination 
on the following: 
 
Approved Minutes from August 18, 2021 
Approved Full License applicants 
Approved Limited License applicants 
Approved Special Purpose applicants 
Approved Certificates of Qualification for Ratification 
Approved Limited License Renewal applicants 
Approved Physician Assistant and Anesthesiology Assistant applicants 
Approved Temporary Physician Assistant License to Full License applicants 
Adopted recommendations for Physician Assistant/Physician registration applicants 
Adopted recommendations for Physician Assistant applicants for skills requests, QACSCs and 
 LPSPs 
Adopted recommendations for Nurse Practitioner/Physician collaboration applicants, skills 
requests, QACSCs and LPSPs  
 
Approved Administrative Rules for Publication 
Approved appointment to the Joint Committee for Advanced Practice Nursing 
Approved appointment to the Joint Committee on Pharmacy Collaboration 
Approved an amended Collaborative Drug Therapy Management Formulary and Protocol 
 application 
Approved, for the issuance and renewal of a QACSC, the Continuing Medical Education Course – 
 Opioid Use Disorder 
Voted to propose a rule amendment to the Joint Committee regarding requirements for 
 covering physicians 
Approved the Alabama Board of Medical Examiners 2021 / 2022 Annual Budget 
Received a report from the Physician Assistant Advisory Committee 
Received a report and voted on recommendations from the Joint Committee on Advanced 
 Practice Nurses 

http://www.albme.gov/

